Measurer Course In Galicia



The Galicia Chapter, one of the youngest chapters SCI has on the Iberian Peninsula, organized an Official Measurer course in the city of La Coruña. Chapter President Alvaro Concheiro, third from left, expressed his gratitude toward Course Instructor Norbert Ullmann, fourth from right, who travelled all the way from Germany to the "end of the world" (Cape Fisterra, which means "end of the earth," was the medieval understanding of where the world ends and is only miles from La Coruña) to teach this first ever SCI Measuring Course in Galicia. Executive Vice President Juan Rojo de Castro, fourth from left, host of the course, hopes this was the starting point to make Galician international hunters aware of the benefits of the SCI Record Book and World Hunting Awards program.

Scientific Meeting In Valencia



With the sponsorship of the SCI Iberian Chapters, AECUS, a Spanish organization representing the interest of breeders of wild ungulates, organized a scientific exchange on the facts and figures of today and the future outlook of this industry. The exchange was held in the Politechnical Agricultural University of Valencia, Spain. More than 100 people from the scientific and business communities attended the whole day event, hearing various presentations and then participating in a round-table discussion. SCI was invited to present the economic impact of the hunting industry and explain the advantages of "conservation by utilization." SCI Regional Representative Europe, Norbert Ullmann, left, spoke to the attendees. SCI member and President of AECUS, Pedro Corell Alcantarilla, right, organized the event.

La Mancha Chapter Kick-Off



The La Mancha Chapter organized a kick-off Press Conference followed by a dinner in the city of Albacete to present itself to the press and public. La Mancha Chapter President Carlos Flores, right, and Regional Representative Europe Norbert Ullmann, left, answered many questions from the media and gave interviews to regional radio and TV stations. Norbert Ullmann thanked Carlos Flores for his efforts in getting the chapter off the ground and wished him and all members success and recognition in their activities.